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Spring Fundraiser 

MBE’s spring fundraiser will be on March 11th.  
We will be selling boiled crawfish tickets. Ticket sales will 

begin on February 8th.  
More information will be coming home soon.   

All proceeds will be going to classroom  
technology.  Many thanks for your  

support in this endeavor. 

Spring Pictures 

We will take spring pictures on Friday, February 26th.  
Students may wear school appropriate dress that day.  A 
picture proof and packet will go home at a later date for 

you to order  pictures if you so desire. 

National Counselor’s Week 
February 1st—5th 

Show our counselors how much  
we appreciate them. 

Mardi Gras Holiday 
February 15th & 16th 

Yearbook Orders 

Information regarding ordering yearbooks from 
Balfour.com will be coming home soon.   

***Parking, stopping, or standing is prohibited on the following streets, lanes, avenues, etc., or indi-

cated portions thereof:  School Street, in its entirety, in Ward 1 (at all times outside of posted school 

zone times).     Per Calcasieu Parish Police Jury  

**Pre-K and Kindergarten registration will 
be coming up soon.  Please check our 

website for dates  and information. 

Excuses 

Parents please include the following on all excuses: 

Students full name, teachers name, dates missed &  

reason for absence. 

. 

Parents, 
We value your input! 

We would like to have feedback to help us  
improve  MBE’S Title One ATP parent 

 meetings and school activities.  
Please scan this link to complete survey . 


